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November 12, 2024 
 

 

 

Important Information About Your 2024 Required Minimum Distribution (RMD) Payment 
 

Dear Member, 

We want to inform you that if you haven't already requested your 2024 Required Minimum 
Distribution (RMD), your payment should be processed from your account(s) on November 13, 2024. 
You can expect to receive your payment shortly after this date. 

If you do not receive your payment in 7 to 10 business days, please contact Fidelity at 800-986-6222, 
and select option 1, then select option 1 again to speak to a Fidelity service representative.     
 
Thank you, 
Member Relations 
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